
State Public Forums

The Ohio Department of Developmental Disabilities (DODD) will have
a public forum in Columbus on June 14 at 10 am and again at 7 pm at
the Grandview Heights Public Library, 1685 W. Fifth Street.  The
forum is aimed at hearing feedback about DODD priorities, policies
and strategic direction.
Opportunities for Ohioans with Disabilities (OOD) will have a public
forum at 4300 E. Broad Street, Whitehall, Ohio on May 31 at 5:30 pm
for anyone to hear what OOD is doing and to share their thoughts. 
 
Family Support Meeting and Board Meeting
 
The Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities (FCBDD) will
have their next Board meeting on May 18 at 5:00 p.m. at 2879
Johnstown Road.  The meeting is open to the public.
 
The next FCBDD Family Support meeting will be held on Wednesday,
May 17 at the same address beginning at 10:00 a.m. Family
members of individuals served by FCBDD are welcome to hear
updates from the Superintendent and to provide feedback. 
 
Men's Wearhouse Donates Tuxedos
 
Special thanks to Men's Wearhouse, who recently donated tuxedos
for West Central students attending the West Central Prom. 
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